Morgan Hunte

From: Marjorie MacDonald <marjie@unitedproperties.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 9:38 AM

To: Morgan Hunte _ ) 2
Subject: FW: re: Brahim Broudlan ’

From: Marjorie MacDonald

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 9:36 AM
To: 'mhunter@cityofmalden.org’
Subject: re: Brahim Broudlan

Dear Morgan;

This is Marjie from United Properties.

| was asked to confirm Brahim Broudlan has permission to park at the parking lot located at 54-72 Summer Street.
He rents a parking spot from us there.

He currently rents an apartment from us at 80 Summer/1 Maple Street and has since 2014.

If you have any questions about this please feel free to contact me at 781-322-1200.

Have a great day.

Marjie Tonge—MacIﬁonald
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